



Dear Prospective Specialty Volunteer,

As a dedicated physician in our community, you know firsthand the profound impact of compassionate care. Imagine a linking arms with fellow physicians to pursue more equitable access to healthcare for patients who need it most, regardless of their financial circumstances. The Medical Foundation of Nashville's Project Access Nashville Specialty Care (PANSC) is making this vision a reality by connecting uninsured patients with caring specialists like you through our evidence-based model.

Since 2005, PANSC—formerly Bridges to Care Plus—has been a lifeline for those within 200% of the poverty level or below, providing critical specialty healthcare they otherwise couldn't access without significant barriers. We know you already give generously in many ways. However, with your expertise, we can overcome the healthcare system's limitations and extend our reach even further.

By volunteering with PANSC, you'll be empowering patients to receive essential care with trusted hospitals, medical practices, and ancillary service partners with additional supportive services such as transportation, interpretation, and referrals to additional resources coordinated by our team. These efforts contribute to our impressive 98% patient attendance rate, underscoring PANSC's role as a trusted resource across Middle Tennessee.

We invite you to consider seeing 1 to 4 new patients per month through PANSC in your office, at a frequency that works for you and your practice. Your involvement would offer life-changing support to our community's uninsured, and together, we can transform lives.

Our goal at PANSC is to ensure you have a seamless experience as a volunteer and we are committed to working closely with you and your team to do so. More details about the benefits of volunteering can be found on our website. Please reach out if you have questions or would like more information. With your support, we can make an immeasurable impact on healthcare access in our community.

2025 **Board of Directors**

Marilynn Michaud, MD **Board Chair**

M. Kevin Smith, MD Vice Chair

Natalie Dickson, MD Secretary / Treasurer

Michael Beckham, MD Director

Randy Fagin, MD Director

Adrian Rodriguez, MD Director

Michael Zanolli, MD Director

With deepest gratitude,

Rebecca Leslie, MBA **CEO Medical Foundation of Nashville** Erica Brahan-Nixon, MPNA Director of PANSC

Jessica Jackson, MS Director of Physician Engagement



